Dear students and parents,

CS@WH, the Warren Hills Computer Science Club, is hosting our 5th annual CodingWithKids for students in 3rd - 6th grade, but this year it will be virtual. It will consist of an opening ceremony from 6-7:30 on November 13th, a closing ceremony from 6-7:30 on December 11th and a bunch of office hours during the weeks in between where high school students will help the elementary school students learn Scratch and create a final project. You will be able to choose which office hours your child attends based on her/his needs and your schedule. There will be no cost for this year's event.

Here are some resources created by the high school students:

- Promotional video (1:27)
- CodingWithKids Flier
- Website with registration link tinyurl.com/WHCodingWithKids2020

This is completely run by Warren Hills Computer Science students as a way to share their passion for computer science and computational thinking with younger students. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Daryl Detrick at detrickd@warrenhills.org.

Sincerely Daryl

_

Daryl Detrick Computer Science Teacher

CS@WH - opening door of opportunity

- CS@WH in the news
- Twitter @WHCompSci
- Linkedin CS@WH Alumni Network